

## PLANS LIST - 22 FEBRUARY 2012

## **COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION**

From: Vanessa Brown

**Sent:** 17 February 2012 11:16

To: Ross Keatley

**Subject:** 

Dear Mr Keatley

Re BH2011/03629 21 Dyke Road Ave

I would like to request a site visit for this application as the plans are to build right up to the boundary of No. 23 Dyke Road Avenue which is going to have a serious impact on the residents of No.23. and is unneighbourly.

Yours sincerely

Vanessa Brown

Cllr Vanessa Brown Conservative Member for Hove Park Ward